
 
 

Hopkins Hill School Debuts New Sign at Dedication Ceremony 
The 6 ft. by 4 ft. sign was provided by the Hopkins Hill PTA. 

Posted by Lauren Costa (Editor) , November 08, 2013  

 

Hopkins Hill Elementary School held 

a dedication ceremony Friday 

morning to unveil the new outdoor 

sign recently purchased by the 

Hopkins Hill PTA.  

Through the hard work of PTA 

treasurer Dee Detonnancourt and 

A+ Rewards coordinator Amy Wolfe, 

the PTA was able to provide funding 

for the large 6 ft. by 4 ft. sign. 

Teamsters union Local 251provided 

the concrete needed to install the 

sign, which will be used to provide 

the community with information 

about upcoming events at the school and to show the accomplishments of the Hopkins Hill Huskies 

community.  

Next spring, PTA members will hold a spring Art fundraiser to help complete the funding for the newest 

addition to the school. 
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